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Former Council Chief Lloyd 
Phillips joins MCK political team 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Enníska/February 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK)  is pleased to announce that 
Lloyd Phillips is the successful candidate for the position of 
Project Leader within the operations of the Office of the 
Council of Chiefs (OCC), which provides political support 
services for Chief & Council. 
 
His first day of work is today.  
 
Phillips served as a Council Chief from 1996 to 2006, and 
again from 2009 to 2015. He is very politically astute and had 
held various inter-governmental portfolios during his time in 
office, as well as representing the MCK at both the Assembly 
of First Nations and the Assembly of First Nations of Quebec & 
Labrador.  
 
He joins Paul Nicholas as OCC Project Leader. The position 
became vacant when Winona Polson-Lahache was named 
OCC Chief Political Advisor last fall. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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